
 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF JONESVILLE 

 

NOTICE OF VACANCY 

 

Due to an existing vacancy, the City of Jonesville is seeking qualified candidates to serve on the 

Planning Commission. Qualified candidates must be city residents as well as registered voters. 

Applications to serve on the Planning Commission are available on the website at 

www.jonesville.org and at City Hall. Planning Commission terms are for three years. In order to 

be considered for appointment to the Planning Commission, candidates are asked to please 

submit their application to City Hall by October 7, 2014.  

 

Individuals with questions or concerns should contact: Assistant to the City Manager Tim 

McLean at 517-849-2104 or services@jonesville.org  

 

     

City of Jonesville 

265 E.Chicago 

Jonesville, MI 49250 

 

 


